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Hello from Kim,
Wow can everybody
believe it is March?
But you know what
that means right,
warm air is upon us.
With that being said, I
cannot wait to go with
the gardening club to
pick out flowers to
make our courtyards
look amazing. I can
already smell the
flowers in the air.  I
want to thank  our
families for coming
out to our family
nights and giving your
input on how we

continue to enrich
happiness in our
branch, it means alot
to all of us.  Please
continue to make it a
point to fill out the
happiness surveys that
are sent to you as
well.  So happy to be
part of our wonderful
community we have
here.
As always, if you have
any comments or
question please feel
free to stop in my
office at anytime.
 
 

Crystal Lake
       
 
      Lucky Bingo Family & Friends Event
                  is on March 13th @ 6pm
 
           Prizes!     Treats!      Raffle!   Fun!
 
                    Open to the public!
 
R.S.V.P. to hold your spot and try your luck!
         Rhondajohnsonbickford@gmail.com 
            or call 815/477-4200  Ext: 307

Let's spring  forward and have some fun!
As luck would have it....

We have another
eventful calendar for
March!  Our themed
days are Casino Day,
Beach Day along with
the celebration of St.
Patrick's Day and the
first day of spring!
We are excited to get
this month started! 
Below: Carol enjoying
the garden club.

Our St. Patty's day fun
will begin on March
8th as we are hosting
our Family Meet and
Greet.  The McNulty
Irish dancers will be
joining us for
entertainment. Please
mark your calendars
for a wonderful
evening with your
loved one.
 

The weather last
month was not only
teasing us, our trees
and shrubs started
budding!  No
complaints here as we
took full advantage of
the warm sun and
spent time outside
soaking up the rays. 
It was a pleasure
loading up "Howie"
aka Bickford bus for
our breakfast outing
without the heater
blasting. Of coarse we
will still tough it out
and continue our
outings as long as a
blizzard doesn't hit,
unpredictable chicago
weather...

Our volunteer team is
growing and I am
happy to say that we
have on  average 2-3
volunteers visit us
daily.  Our activites
and special times
together has enriched
many of our Bickford
families lives.  The
evening hours also
include an exercise
program and special
activities for those
who like to join us. 
Keep in mind that you
are always welcome
to join us for outing
an activity at
anytime!
Happy Spring!
Rhonda
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9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Time
1:15am Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2pm Trivia Fun
3pm Reminisce
6pm Movie & Popcorn

9:30am Getting Fit
10:30am Garden Club
11am Rosary Circle
1pm Music & Memory
1:30pm Butterfly Art
3pm Manicures
6pm Hangman

10:30am Bingo Bash
11:30am Walking Club
1pm Bowling Fun
2pm Getting Crafty
3pm Games & Chat
6pm Musical Movie &
Popcorn

10am L,R, Center
11am Wii Bowling
1:30pm Musical Ent.
2:30pm Snack Social
4pm Puzzles
6pm I Love Lucy &
Treats

10:30am Bingo Blast
11:30am Wii Bowling
1pm Walking Club
1:30pm L, R, Center
2:30pm Color Fun
3pm Snack & Chat
6pm Movie & Popcorn

10am Boggle Game
11am Word Games
1pm Walking Club
2pm Paint Planters
3pm Snack & Chat
3:30pm Puzzle
6pm Movie  Popcorn
 

9:30am Tight N Tone
11am Rosary Circle
11:30am Lunch Out
1:30pm Bistro Buddies
2:30pm Welcome
Spring Bird house
Painting party
6pm Card Games
 

9:30am Stetch it Out
10:30am Bingo Bucks
1:15pm Men's Club
1:30pm Bible Study
2pm Seed Planting
3:30pm Scrabble
6pm Word Games

9:30am Move to Music
10:30am Hymn Sing
1pm Shopping Outing
1:30pm Games N Fun
3pm Tic Tac Toe
4pm Wii Bowling
6pm Marble Painting
 

9:30am Seated Soccer
10am St. Eliz Service
11am Walking Club
1pm Cover All
3pm Scrabble
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Art Creation

9:30am Exercise Class
11am Service
1:30pm Bingo Bash
3pm Word Searches
& Color Fun
4pm Walking Club
6pm Board Games
 
 

9:30am Beach Ball
10am St. Eliz Service
1pm Reminisce
2pm Trivia & Treats
3pm Word Games
4pm Walking Club
6pm Yahtzee

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Service
1:30pm Bingo Fun
3pm Checkers
4pm Fish Fry Outing
6pm Games & Chat

      Beach Party
9:30pm Simply Fit
10am Music
1pm Sand Creations
2:30pm Picnic Party
Social with friends
4pm Bag Toss
6pm Shell Art

   St. Patrick's Day
9:30am Simply Fit
11am Service
1:30pm Pot of Gold
Bingo with friends
2:30pm Leprechaun
Ice cream Social
6pm Hangman

9:30am Beach Ball
10am St. Eliz Service
1pm Quilt Club
2pm Reminisce
3pm Manicures
4pm Wii Bowling
6pm Word Searches
 

9:30am Exercise Class
10:30am Color Fun
11:30am Lunch Out
1pm Swat Game
2pm Cover All
3pm Checkers
6pm Board Games

9:30am Move 2 Music
10:30am Bingo Fun
1:15pm Men's Club
2pm Birthday Party &
Music Entertainment
3:30pm Checkers
6pm Movie & Popcorn
 

9:30am Tight N Tone
11am Service
1:30pm Bingo Bucks
3pm Color Fun & Chat
4pm Walking Club
4:30pm Wii Bowling
6pm Cover All Fun

10:30am Bingo Bucks
11:30am Walking Club
1pm Bowling Fun
2pm Hangman Fun
3pm Snack & Chat
6pm Comedy Movie &
Popcorn
 

10am Word Searches &
Puzzle Fun
11am St. Eliz Service
1pm Bag Toss Game
2pm Getting Crafty
3:30pm Checkers
6pm Dean Martin

9:30am Soccer Ball
10am St. Eliz Service
1pm Reminisce Fun
2pm Getting Crafty
3pm Manicures
4pm Checkers
6pm Board Games
 
 

10:30am Bingo Bash
11:30am Wii Bowling
1pm Walking Club
1:30pm Checkers
2pm Word Games
3pm Snack & Chat
6pm Movie & Popcorn
 

10am L,R,Center
11am St. Eliz Service
1pm Cover All Fun
2:30pm Color Fun
3:30pm Checkers
6pm I Love Lucy &
Popcorn
 

9:30am Exercise Class
11am Rosary Circle
11:30am Men's Group
Luncheon
1pm Chronicles
2:30pm Card Games
4pm Tic Tac Toe
6pm Hangman
 

9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Bucks
1:30pm Bible Study
2:15pm Trivia Fun
3:30pm Puzzles
6pm Musical Movie &
Popcorn

       Casino Fun
9:30am Getting Fit
10:30am Hymn Sing
1pm Casino Fun N
Games with friends
4pm Early Dinner
6pm St. Patty's fun
Family Meet & Greet 

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1pm Garden Club
1:30pm Board Games
3pm Manicures
4pm Early Dinner
6pm Family & Friends
Bingo Night
 

Activities are subject
to change, please
check daily bread box
for updates.

9:30am Simply Fit
10am Ashes Blessing
10:30am Hymn Sing
11:30am Lunch Out
1:30pm Cover All
3pm Checkers
6pm Board Games
 

9:30am Beach Ball
10am St. Eliz. Service
1:30pm Cooking Club
2:30pm Reminisce
3pm Manicures
4pm Puzzles
6pm Hangman

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Service
1pm Library Visits
1:30pm Bingo Blast
3pm Painting Fun
4pm Word Searches
6pm Games & Chat1 2 3 4
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